P.C. Lahiri, Esq., Government of West Bengal, Directorate of Education, Calcutta.

Dear Mr. Lahiri,

Your Ref. No.2951 Syc 3T-17G-57.

In answer to your letter of 10th May, 1958, I would like to point out that according to my brother's statement he was to receive from you 25 complimentary copies of his book on Colloquial Tibetan and not 20 copies as you have mentioned in your letter. One advance copy he had already received in February 57 when he himself was at Calcutta, and the remaining 24 copies were to be sent to him. So far we have only received 20 copies which were supplied by you to my wife, Mrs.Devika Rani Roerich on the 7th February, 1958. Hence 4 copies are still due from you to my brother, Dr. George Roerich. I am sending your letter to him for suggestion of names of magazines to whom copies of the book may be sent for review. I shall communicate to you his answer as soon as received.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Dr. S. ROERICH)

Address:

C/o. The Indian Bank Ltd., Bangalore Cantonment, Mysore State, South India.